
CITY OF TORRINGTON 
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Councilmen of the City of Torrington will hold a Public 
Hearing on Monday, April 15, 2024, starting at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium, 140 Main Street, 
Torrington, CT to solicit public comment regarding proposed changes to the City’s Code of 
Ordinances.  There are proposed revisions to Chapter 33, entitled “Inland Wetlands Commission”, 
proposed changes to Chapter 114 “Fees”, and proposed revisions to Chapter 161 “Property 
Maintenance”.  The full texts of the proposed changes and revisions are available to the public online or 
in the Office of the City Clerk. 
 
The public may attend in person or by Zoom.  In-person attendees will be granted up to three minutes 
to comment. Virtual attendees may submit their comments in writing to the City Clerk before 4:00 p.m. 
on Monday, April 15, 2024.  Written comments may be sent by email to city_clerk@torringtonct.org  or 
by mail to 140 Main Street, Torrington. Written comments will be forwarded to the Board of 
Councilmen in advance of the Public Hearing.  
 
Instructions for participating by phone or online are available at: www.torringtonct.org/zoom. 
 

PHONE | Call-in phone number: 1 (646) 558-8656 | Meeting ID number: 842 9600 7817 
Dial-in Passcode: 06790 
 
ONLINE | https://zoom.us/join | Meeting ID number: 842 9600 7817 | Password: 06790 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. 
 
Dated at Torrington, Connecticut, this 10th day of April 2024. 
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Carol L. Anderson, MMC  
      City Clerk 
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